
 
 
 
 
 

Date: 03.07.2024 
 
To 
Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Limited 
25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai-400001 
 
 
Subject: Intimation of change in website address of the Company  
 
 

RUDRAECO | 514010 | INE723D01021 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
With reference to the above captioned subject and in pursuance of the provisions of 
Regulation 30, 46 and other applicable regulations, if any, of the SEBI (LODR) 
Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform you that the domain name of the website of 
the Company has been changed from www.himachalfibre.com to 
www.rudraecovation.com (current) with immediate effect. All required changes under 
the applicable regulations shall be done accordingly.  
 
We request you to kindly take it in your record and update the same in corporate 
information section of the Company. 
 
Thanks & Regards 
Rudra Ecovation Limited 
(Formerly Known as Himachal Fibres Limited) 
 
 
 
 
Nancy Singla 
Company Secretary cum Compliance officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


		2024-07-03T15:06:52+0530
	NANCY SINGLA




